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Dear Inquiry Panel, 
 
Please accept my submission in opposition to the Windsor Bridge Replacement Project. 
 
I live close to Windsor township and have 2 young children. My family dates back to the late 1800's 
in the Hawkesbury and I call this place my home.. 
 
I have followed the saga of the project and am disheartened that the old bridge will be destroyed to 
make way for a new concrete structure that will visually distroy Thompson Sqaure. 
 
I love nothing more than to take my kids to the Square on a weekend and picnic in the park or enjoy 
alfresco dining at the many food outlets. 
This will be ruined by more and more heavy trucks passing by. As a mum to a 5 year old asthma 
sufferer having more trucks means more pollution which means I will possibly avoid this area rather 
than continue to frequent it. 
 
So many towns are bypassed now and I find it outrages that Windsor gets this thrust upon us as if its 
an acceptable piece of infrastructure.. 
 
It is second rate at that !! 
 
I want my kids to learn about our history and teach them to respect and protect but this will be 
difficult when the Square and surrounds have been so badly trashed by this project. 
 
I hope you are able to find the amount of faults that has plagued this project and the way that it has 
been dealt with by the govt and RMS. 
 
Its wrong and it will destroy our beautiful Square forever. There is no turning back 
 
Cheers 


